From: Joost Franken

Sent: 20 May 2016 12:57

To: Planning

Subject: Planning application 2016/2273/T
Dear Sir /Madam

T write to with regards to planning application number 2016/2273/T regarding the intended
works to trees in 25 Lancaster Grove, NW3 4EX.

We object to the felling of the copper beech. The tree forms an integral and important part of
the view from our apartment. Apart from the aesthetic reasons to keep the tree, it also
provides us with the necessary and appropriate privacy from the houses at the other side of
the gardens.

yours sincerely

Joost Franken

Occupant of Flat 3



